
"Excellence is never an accident. It is always the result of high 
intention, sincere effort, and intelligent execution." – Aristotle

We have had another busy and productive week at Stanford, filled with learning, some achievements, and community 
engagement. The term is, certainly, in full swing. As we continue to strive for excellence, we are excited to share an 
important upcoming initiative with you.

We are pleased to inform you that our school will soon be undergoing a School Quality Assurance Process through OISESA. 
This is an important opportunity for us to engage in a comprehensive and reflective evaluation of our schoolʼs strengths and 
areas for growth.

As part of this process, there will be an extensive analysis of our current practices, ensuring that we continue to provide the 
best possible educational experience for our students. The review will include pupil, parent, and staff surveys, allowing all 
voices within our school community to be heard. More information regarding the roll out of this will follow in the next few 
weeks.

This reflective journey will help us celebrate our successes, while also identifying ways to further enhance our school 
environment. We encourage all parents, students, and staff to participate fully and openly in this process. Your feedback is 
invaluable in shaping the future of our school.

We look forward to working together on this collaborative effort and we will keep you informed as the process unfolds. 
Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support and commitment to the Stanford school community.
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Warm regards,

Congratulations to Joshua 
Doolabh who is our latest 
Badger of the Week.  

Joshua has shown great 
tenacity and courage this 
athletics season. 
Well done,  Josh! 
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Over the first weekend in February, Dario Wasley participated in 
the Limpopo Swimming School Championships - a gala to  
select the Limpopo Schools Swimming team that will attend the 
SA Schools competition in Bloemfontein in April. 

Dario excelled in all his breaststroke events, securing first place 
in the 50m, 100m, and 200m races. He also competed in the 50m 
Butterfly, Backstroke, and Freestyle events, as well as the 100m 
Freestyle, all within the under-16 age group. We wish Dario the 
best for his potential selection to the Limpopo team and eagerly 
await the announcement of the final list.

Unfortunately, Andreas Toulou and Alessia Dowle were unable 
to start the gala due to a chlorine issue on Saturday morning. We 
wish them both a swift recovery and look forward to seeing 
them back in the pool soon.

L�M�O�O S�I�M�N�; 
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 9:00 - Parents Association AGM (LO classroom)
 10:30 - 12:00 Parents meet Teachers

 12:00 - School closes for half term

PaReNtS AsSoCiAtIoN AgM

PA COUNT ME IN

 FORM: 
SCAN TO JOIN THE 
PARENT'S 
WHATSAPP GROUP: 

SAVE THE DATE: 
19 FEBRUARY 
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Our Grade 10 Art students have been hard at work creating their Still Life drawings.

Britta Göbel                                                             Carmen Van der Merwe                                                       Tatiana Esteves

ObJeCtS iN fOcUs
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a fEw mOrE sNaPs fRoM tHe gRaDe 8 hAtChErY pLaY.  hAvE a gReAt wEeKeNd aLl!


